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A subsidiary of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation 
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720-929-6000 

 

 
 

June 30, 2017  

 

Matt Lepore 

Director, Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

Department of Natural Resources 

The Chancery Building 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  

Denver, CO 80203 

 

Re: Certification of Compliance with Rule 305.a.(1), 305.a.(2), 305.a.(3) and 305.A.f..(1)E 

 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-8HZ PAD (DOC # 401313191) 

 
QUARTER CIRCLE 24-1HZ (DOC # 401320158) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-2HZ (DOC # 401320162) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-3HZ (DOC # 401320167) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-4HZ (DOC # 401320169) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-5HZ (DOC # 401320172) 

 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-6HZ (DOC # 401320173) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-7HZ (DOC # 401320174) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-8HZ (DOC #401320175)  

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-9HZ (DOC # 401320178) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-10HZ (DOC # 401320179) 

QUARTER CIRCLE 24-11HZ (DOC # 401320182) 

Township 1 North, Range 67 West 

Section 24: SESW 

  Weld County, Colorado 

 

Dear Director Lepore: 
 

Kerr-McGee hereby certifies that a “Notice of Intent to Conduct Operations” was received by the Surface 

Owner, the owners of all Building Units within 1000’ of disturbance and the Local Government Designee for 

Weld County at least forty-five (45) days prior to submitting an Oil and Gas Location Assessment (Form 2A). 

 

The proposed oil and gas location is a Large UMA facility.  Kerr McGee provided Notice of Intent to 

Construct Large UMA (NLUMA) to the local government with land use authority.  Weld County responded to 

the NLUMA stating that the WOGLA process will be utilized to review the proposed siting.    

 

Proof of receipt is available should you require it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP 

 

 
 

Craig Richardson  

Regulatory Analyst II 


